Slovakia is said not to be ready for Chinese
investors
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Slovakia is not ready for the arrival of investors from China yet. As stated by the head of the Slovak
Investment and Trade Development Agency (SARIO) Robert Simonci¢, it is necessary to have very strong
partners who are able to open the doors, especially in China. He said it was high time that the SR and the
whole of Europe prepared for the influx of Chinese investors. “Investments from this country will
accelerate in the coming years. There is a surplus of money in China. Even if we do nothing they will
definitely come to Europe. Therefore an agenda needs to be prepared,” said Simoncic.

Slovak Ministry of Economy has repeatedly announced an increased interest of Chinese investors in the
Slovak market. In addition to the car manufacturer JAC Motors or the electronics company Guangzhou
Echom Science & Technology, potential investors from other countries have also expressed their interest in
Slovakia. “There were people from Japan, USA, Italy and other countries,“ said Simonci¢. According to
him, SARIO has been developing several interesting investment projects.
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